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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

1 
Download our new 
Townsville CityLibraries 
App to enter the draw to 
win an iPad or 1 of 3 $100 
vouchers! 

 2 
TOMORROW –Parent Info 
Session – Sleep and 
Settling 9.45-10.45am at 
Citylibraries Aitkenvale. 

3 
TODAY – 9am Toddler 
Time & 10.30am Baby 
Rhyme Time at 
CityLibraries Riverway. 
Christmas themed. 

4 
Learn how to say 
Christmas 
in Auslan. 
 

5 
TODAY – 9am Baby Rhyme 
Time & 10.30am Toddler 
Time at CityLibraries 
Aitkenvale.  
Christmas themed. 

6 
Become a library member 
today. It’s free!  
 
JOIN 
ONLINE  

7 
TODAY – Christmas 
Storytime with NQ Toyota 
Cowboys! 8.30 – 9.30am 
at Citylibraries Riverway.   

8 
TONIGHT – Carols by 
Candlelight  
 
4 -8.30pm at Riverway 
Complex  

9 
Last week of regular 
programs for 2024! 
Dress up in your festive 
clothes as we sing 
Christmas songs! 

10 
TODAY – 9am Toddler 
Time & 10.30am Baby 
Rhyme Time at 
CityLibraries Riverway. 
Christmas themed. 

11 
Follow 
Townsville 
Citylibraries 
on Instagram  

12  
TODAY – 9am Baby Rhyme 
Time & 10.30am Toddler 
Time at CityLibraries 
Aitkenvale.  
Christmas themed. 

13 
SING – Sing a Christmas 
song with our little one.  
 

14 
TODAY – Auslan 
Storytime, 10 - 11am at 
Citylibraries Flinders 
Street. Christmas 
themed. 

15 
Check out the Townsville 
City Council School 
Holiday Guide for free 
and low cost activities! 

16 
Cool down this school 
holidays with a visit to 
the library! Organise a 
meet up with your 
friends. 

17 
TALK: Find things around 
the house that start with 
the letter 
 

18 
STARTS TONIGHT –The 
Stable at Riverway 
 
18 – 22 December from 
5.30 - 9pm 

19 
READ: The Coloured 
Echidna 

• e-book  
•  reserve a 

library copy 

20 
Read a book with the   
colour RED in it! 

21 
Watch this video 
on Parent TV: 
How to help 
children make 
friends 

22 
Borrow some books to 
keep your little 
ones busy during 
the Christmas 
break.  

23 
Christmas Closures: 
CityLibraries Aitkenvale & 
Flinders street closed 24 
Dec – 2 Jan. Riverway has 
reduced hours. 

24 
READ: The 
Very Hungry 
Caterpillar’s 
Christmas 
tree  

25 

 

26 
Frozen Baubles Sensory 
Play - Fill balloons with 
water, food colouring & 
glitter. Freeze, remove 
balloons & place in tray. 

27 
Watch a story 
on StoryBox 
Hub, FREE 
with your library 
membership. 

28 
CityLibraries Riverway is 
OPEN 28 – 31 December, 
10am – 2pm! View 
Christmas Operating 
Hours here. 

29 
Make the sounds of 
animals or other objects 
in the book you’re 
reading with your little 
one – have fun. 

30 
Watch this short video: 
Unstructured Play 

31 
Happy New Year’s Eve  

 

     

Talk, play, sing, read any place any time. 
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